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O my Luve's like a red, red rose 

That's newly sprung in June;  

O my Luve's like the melodie 

That's sweetly play'd in tune. 

 

As fair art thou, my bonnie lass, 

So deep in luve am I: 

And I will luve thee still, my dear, 

Till a' the seas gang dry: 

 

Till a' the seas gang dry, my dear, 

And the rocks melt wi' the sun: 

I will luve thee still, my dear, 

While the sands o' life shall run. 

 

And fare thee well, my only Luve 

And fare thee well, a while!  

And I will come again, my Luve, 

Tho' it were ten thousand mile. 

Robert Burns 

 

 

Tips for Learning/Thinking 

 Ideas for discussions and thinkingégood for driving/traveling 

gamesé 

 Make a list of winter activities your family likes to do.  Which is 

your favorite?  Why? 

 Build a snowman together.  Name it.  Draw and write about it. 

 Write and send óthank youô cards for Christmas gifts you 

received. 

 

 

Upcoming Events 

January 2 

First day back to school  

January 10 

Fist Middle School Basketball 

Game.  

January 22 

Board Meeting at 4:30 

 

Hidden Object Contest 

Congratulations to Maddie 

Osbourne for winning last 

month!  In an effort to make 

things fair & encourage 

participation a decision has 

been made that from this 

month onward, each person 

is allowed only one win per 

school year.  This month’s 

hidden object is a tiny apple.  

Be the first to call the office 

with its location and win a 

Long Creek mug.  

 

http://longcreekschool.com/
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Academic News 

Note: Due to the holiday rush and the extra pressure that creates 

at school we do not have much academic news this month.  

Watch for more in the February Edition.  

Pre-K-Third Grade: 

Our classes are continuing to work on letters, 

numbers, writing, reading, math and 

listening…skills we will need for the rest of our lives!    

Our parts in the Christmas Program got us in the 

mood for snowy weather.  Hopefully, by the time 

you read this January newsletter, we will have 

snow outside so we can pretend we are like the 

little kid in the story The Snowy Day and play in 

the snow!  Yay, school! 

   Long Creek 4-H Community ClubñPhotography Club  

Long Creek 4-H Photo Club kids have photographs 

currently on display in the school library ñphoto 

galleryò.  Also, this is citrus fruit ordering season!  

Look for 4-H club members around town taking 

orders for citrus fruit.  This fundraiser is big for 4-H in 

Grant County.  It helps with 

scholarships to summer camp and other 

leadership opportunities for kids.  

Thanks for supporting our 4-H Club Kids!  

Long Creek Souvenirsτshow your school and community spirit!   

You can also order custom LC apparel through the office. 

*stainless steel water bottles *coffee mugs *ball caps 

*beanies *can cozies    *sweatshirts  *t-shirts

 *NEW:  fleece headbands 

2019 Long Creek Community Calendars are 

ready!!!  

Stop in at the school office today ñonly $9.00  
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Jan 25th 2019 is Burnsô Night.  Celebrated primarily in Scotland this can be a fun event for your family.  If your family 

is of Scottish origination or just for fun; consider hosting a Burnsô Night, whether formal or informal. 

Who was Robert Burns? 

Born 25 January 1759, Alloway, Ayrshire, Scotland 

Died 21 July 1796 (aged 37), Dumfries, Scotland 

Occupation Poet lyricist farmer exciseman 

Notable works; "Auld Lang Syne" "To a Mouse" "A Man's a Man for A' That" "Ae 

Fond Kiss" "Scots Wha Hae" "Tam O'Shanter" "Halloween" "The Battle of Sherramuir" 

Robert Burns (25 January 1759 ï 21 July 1796), also known as Rabbie Burns, the Bard 

of Ayrshire, Ploughman Poet and various other names and epithets, was a Scottish poet 

and lyricist. He is widely regarded as the national poet of Scotland and is celebrated 

worldwide. He is the best known of the poets who have written in the Scots language, 

although much of his writing is also in English and a light Scots dialect, accessible to an 

audience beyond Scotland. He also wrote in standard English, and in these writings his 

political or civil commentary is often at its bluntest. (credit Wikipedia) 

 

Burnôs Night can be traced all the way back to a supper held by the friends of Robert Burns on July 21st, 1801. They 

had gathered together on this day because it was the fifth anniversary of his death and they wanted to honor him. This 

first Burnôs Night was held at Burns Cottage. That year, the Burns Club was founded and a supper was arranged on 

what the founders thought was Robert Burnôs birthdayïJanuary, 29th. However, they then discovered records which 

showed Burnôs birthday was actually on January 25th. Since then, Burnôs Supper has been celebrated on that day. 

(From : http://www.holidayscalendar.com/event/burns-night/ ) 

 

In the past I have celebrated this simply with Potato Soup or for a Scottish food adventure try yummy Cock-

A-Leekie Soup (https://www.thespruceeats.com/traditional-cock-a-leekie-soup-435869 )and bread.  I also 

often serve store bought Scottish shortbread cookies.  For the more traditional or adventurous here is a web 

site with a full menué  https://www.forkly.com/food/a-traditional-robbie-burns-day-menu/ .  For our family 

it is a fun time to learn about our Scottish ancestry, eat yummy food on a cold night, and quote some Scottish 

Poetry (with a Scottish accent if possible!).  To kick off the meal it is traditional to quote the following 

prayer (written by Burns himself): The Selkirk Grace is also known as Burns's Grace at Kirkcudbright.  

 

Some hae meat and canna eat, 

And some wad eat that want it, 

But we hae meat and we can eat, 

And sae the Lord be thankit. 

 
Here is a site of Burnsô Poetry for quoting: https://www.scotland.org/events/burns-night/the-poetry-of-robert-burns . 

 

Let me know if you host a Burnsô Night of your own.  Happy January! 

 

 

 

 

 

http://www.holidayscalendar.com/event/burns-night/
https://www.thespruceeats.com/traditional-cock-a-leekie-soup-435869
https://www.forkly.com/food/a-traditional-robbie-burns-day-menu/
https://www.scotland.org/events/burns-night/the-poetry-of-robert-burns
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The annual Elks Hoop Shoot happened in December.  Our school level winners were: 

ü 8-9-year-old girls: Natallie Jones 

ü 10-11-year-old girls: Della Gibson 

ü 12-13-year0ld girls: Abigail Sprague 

ü 12-13-year-old-boys: John Jones 

 

Our students traveled to Humbolt Elementary in John Day to participate on the County level on 

Saturday December 8th.  Their results were: 

¶ Natalli Jones received 2nd place in her division! 

¶ John Jones received 3rd place in his division! 

 

Congratulations to all who participated.  Thanks to the Elks Club for hosting the Hoop Shoot as well 

as the Christmas Party that they all attended afterwards.  Thanks to Amos Studtmann for driving 

and supervising.   

 

Did you know that there is now a Long Creek School Facebook Page?  Yes!  If you are on 

Facebook, you should come over to our page and “like” us.  We will be posting pictures and 

activities along with announcements and opportunities to our page.  If you want to stay informed 

come join us on the Long Creek School District #17 Facebook page. You will know it is us by our 

trusty mascot…. it’s our “profile pic”.  I hope to see you all there.  

Long Creek School Students spent many hours over the last couple of months working to help the 

entire community have a wonderful Christmas.  Here are a few photos.  

 

 


